CSC’s Veronica Shaw Retires After 13 Years at MSM
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Ms. Veronica Shaw, administrative assistant for the Clinical Skills Center, recently retired. Her
last day at Morehouse School of Medicine (MSM) was Friday, September 8th.

Ms. Shaw has held positions at various organizations in corporate America in the business,
legal, and health care fields. She began her career as an administrative assistant at Morehouse
School of Medicine in June of 2004 in the Department of Family Medicine. In March of 2007,
Ms. Shaw transferred from Family Medicine to the Medical Education Department where she
worked half day in Medical Education and half day in the Clinical Skills Center until 2009 when
the Skills Center required all of her attention. Additionally, Ms. Shaw was a member of MSM's
Strategic Plan Steering Committee.

Please join us in congratulating Ms. Shaw for her many years of service and dedication to
MSM.



